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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Welcome back after the Easter break.  
 
This term we continue our work around understanding and celebrating diversity, 
challenging stereotypes and understanding inequality.  We will continue to build on the 
work we have already done on this theme and the successes of days such as 
‘International Culture Day’.  
 
The children will take part in assemblies on these themes and also, where appropriate 
they will take part in workshops to further develop their knowledge and understanding 
of these themes.  
 
We are excited to continue our work alongside the Saints Foundation on this as well 
as the organisation ‘Show Racism the Red Card’. 
 
With this in mind we have identified ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ as one of the 
charities we will be supporting over the coming year and would like to share with you 
that we will be taking part in ‘Show Racism the Red Card’s’ annual Wear Red Day on 
Friday the 20th October 2023.  More details on this will follow closer to the event.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and look forward to another great term across 
both Weston Park and Weston Shore.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 Mr Wiltshire    Miss Windle  


